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Minutes of the July 9, 2015 Meeting  

The July meeting of Chapter 59 of the  Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held July 9, 2015 at The Rub BBQ 10512 South Ridgeview; Olathe, Kansas.
There were 10 in attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:14PM.  He asked Ben Weiss to read 
the minutes of the May meeting.  Weiss then reported that there had been 
$.14 interest added to the chapter’s checking account in May.  Also, the 
annual rebate check, in the amount of $375.00 had been deposited.  So, the
current balance was $3680.63.  The motion to accept the minutes and the 
financial report was by John Beck and the second by Chriss Scherer.  The 
motion passed.   

John Gray, chapter program chairman, indicated that the August meeting 
program is open.  There was further discussion how we could recognize the 
local FCC office personnel before the local district office is closed.  
Mike will look into this possibility and determine if the August meeting 
would be a good opportunity to do this.

Ron Rockrohr, chapter certification chairman, said there was nothing new 
to report regarding certification.

The motion to adjourn was made by ED Treese and the second by John Beck.

Mark Whelan was our host for a very interesting tour of the Johnson County
Emergency Management & Communications Facility.

Submitted by:
Ben Weiss, Secretary/Treasurer
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